From: Danko, Jeff

To: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR

Cc: Neal, Conor (Neal.Conor@epa.gov); Janeczek, Joseph; Suennen, Ryan; Mator, Richard
Subject: RE: Standard Operating Procedure for Surface Water Sampling - Tyco Fire Products LP site
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 10:06:51 AM

Attachments: image001.jpa

Kristin:

Tyco acknowledges receipt of the WDNR comments on the SOP for Surface Water Sampling. As
briefly discussed this morning, Tyco has already implemented the first round of sampling and
conducted the sampling activities in accordance with the submitted SOP. Although not written in
the SOP, the comments provided by the WDNR were generally incorporated as standard practice
during the event. Data obtained will be provided upon receipt from the laboratory and subsequent
evaluation. Please let me know if you have additional questions.

Jeff

From: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR [mailto:Kristin.DuFresne@wisconsin.gov]

Sent: Thursday, June 22,2017 8:24 AM

To: Danko, Jeff

Cc: Neal, Conor (Neal.Conor@epa.gov); DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR

Subject: RE: Standard Operating Procedure for Surface Water Sampling - Tyco Fire Products LP site

Jeff — Attached please find the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) comments regarding Tyco’s
submittal titled Standard Operating Procedure, Surface Water Sampling — Menominee River, Tyco
Fire Products LP Site, Marinette, Wisconsin.

Please feel free to contact the DNR or EPA if you have any questions.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Kristin DuFresne
Phone: (920) 662-5443
Kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov

From: Danko, Jeff [mailto:jdanko@tycoint.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:50 AM

To: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR; Neal, Conor
Subject: Standard Operating Procedure for Surface Water Sampling - Tyco Fire Products LP site

Kristin/Conor:

Attached for your information is the planned standard operating procedure for surface water
sampling in the Menominee River. The sampling is to be conducted per the request presented in
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the March 21, 2016 comments on the Outfall Investigation Report for the Tyco Fire Products LP site
and subsequent discussions. Tyco is currently coordinating with a contractor to supply a boat for
the first round of sampling collection activities, with an anticipated start date as early as June 8
(Thursday of next week); the specific date will be provided to the agency once it is determined.

Jebf Danko
Environmental Project Geologist
262-951-6888
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